
 

 

October, 2013 
 
Dear Valued Customers 

 
Shell shape change for  

microSD Conn. Push-Pull H=1.28 with Detect Switch 504077-0891/1891 
 
Thank you very much for your patronage of Molex products. 
Please be advised that the shell shape used for the subject product will be changed with the following 
details. 
 
Change Content 

From:  <Currently used shell> 
・Tail portion is exposed from the top connector.  

To:      <New shell> 
・It hide the tail portion from the connector top. 

The new shell has the effect as ESD countermeasure. 
 

Molex Product No. Affected 
Model No.: 504077-0891/1891 

 
Shape Change 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      Fig.1 Currently shape             Fig.2 Changed shape 
 

When Change will take place 
・We would like to implement the change from our production lots starting from 16th August 2013 

and maintain ‘First-In First-Out’ production lot management during the transition. 
 
Why Change will take place 

・About ESD, we must  to implement the measures in the current products or more, to be able to 
use our customers with peace of mind. 

 
Please note that there will be no change to other parts/materials than the shell shape and also that. 
Our team has conducted evaluation and reliability assurance testing in-house regarding the change 
and confirmed that there will be no change to the performance and functionality etc. of our products 
themselves.   
 

Nobuki Ukita 

Director  

Engineering 1 

Molex Japan Co., Ltd. 
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